

We had our first Thanksgiving as a family of three. We were blessed to spend the holiday with dear friends, and have so much to be thankful for. We are especially thankful for all your prayers.

In the beginning of November, Julie's parents visited, and we had a great time visiting and having them participate in our church services here in Larnaca.

Our car has been fixed! It was having issues, and that was preventing us from traveling very far. We are thankful that it has been fixed, and the mechanic did not charge us.



As the weather has been getting colder, many of the people we had been connecting with have left to go back to their permanent residences, or are traveling. Please pray that when they return we will be able to reconnect, and that in the meantime, God will bring more people in our path.

## Please pray...

- That God will call other laborers to come and help in Cyprus.
- · Continued protection for our family.
- We'll be able to make additional friendships with our local community.
- For peace in the Middle East, and that the conflict will not expand.
- Our language study will be blessed.

Thank you for your continued prayers.

Copyright (C) 2023 Schmedding Family. All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is: Schmedding Family 6108 7th Street Mays Landing, NJ 08330 USA

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u>

